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New Sensei’s
The House of Soke would like to congratulate Sensei Trent Bullock and Sensei Tim Wesselman for earning their Black Belts on August 6th.

Special Notice
Healthy Kick will host junior black belt tests scheduled on September 4th for Isaiah Keller and on September 11th for Jacob Marandi.

Promotions
House of Soke:
Clive Wilson has been promoted to Brown Belt
Healthy Kick:
Pedro Audette-Diaz has been promoted to Green Belt



TJ Johnson has been promoted to Yellow Belt



Rebekah Tse has been promoted to Yellow Belt 

House of Soke
· Congratulations to Soke on your retirement.  You will be missed but not forgotten.  You have achieved immortality as your influence lives eternally through each of us.
· Job well done to Sensei Leary on the success of his first black belt test on August 7, 2005 without any assistance from Soke.
· Sensei Dellinger will be conducting a sword seminar on Friday, September 2 from 7 pm to 9 pm entitled “Integration of Kendo into Ken Zen Ichii.”  All juniors and adults are invited to attend.  Please let Sensei Leary know if you need to order a bokken
· The Annual Dojo Picnic has been scheduled for September 17 at Blythe Landing in Huntersville.  All members, families, and guests are welcome to attend.  Please sign up via the sign up sheet in the dojo lobby.

· Congratulations to Jennifer Underwood on the birth of your son, Tristin Aiden Underwood-Bertone, 7 lbs, 13 ounces, on August 25th.
· Congratulations to Trent Bullock on the birth of his new son, Ryan.
· Welcome new student Devon Ayala.
· The new email address for the House of Soke II is kzihs2@gmail.com.  The personal email address for Soke Dwight Childress is changing to sokekzi@carolina.rr.com   Please refrain from using the old email address of sokekzi@att.net  as this will be discontinued.
Healthy Kick

All is going well.
BSR Silent Tigers
I would like to welcome two young warriors to the Milton, N.Y. B.S.R. Silenttigers: Destiny Grosvenor and Darell Grosvenor.

Poughkeepsie YMCA

All is going well.
KZI - California

Thank you Sensei Casisa for your assistance with the sword seminar.  Your skill and evolution with the sword are beginning to manifest.
Editor’s Notes

Please forward any articles or information you want to have added to the newsletter to Sensei Scott Dellinger.  The newsletter is also distributed via email.  If you have an email account and wish to receive the newsletter electronically, please contact Scott Dellinger at:  Noah_Valle@hotmail.com, (818) 395-0757 or (626) 818-2041.
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